
 

Asterdale Primary School 
Newsletter END OF YEAR: Have a fantastic Summer Holiday! 

  

PTFA 

Thank you for supporting our amazing PTFA 
with their fundraising this year – they have 
raised approx. £5,000 over the year!  
 

SCHOOL LUNCHES 

Unfortunately, due to a price increase from our 

suppliers’ school meal prices will increase 

from £2.30 to £2.50 from September. This still 

remains excellent value and please note the 

menu has changed in order to take into 

account preferences that the children have 

requested. 

Toast! 

Unfortunately, due to staff restructuring we 

will not have the facility to offer toast 

everyday – it will be offered on a Monday and 

we will seek to source an alternative as soon 

as possible for other days. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DOJO 

Over the summer we will be updating Class Dojo. 

We may need to take everyone off the system and 

resend you an invite that you will need to accept 

in order to see your class page and the school 

story page. If you need to contact school staff, 

please use the school email addresses.  

Thank you! 

HAVE A GREAT SUMMER!!  

SEPTEMBER NURSERY PLACES 

We currently have vacancies for 3-year-old 

pupils to commence in our Nursery from 

September. It provides a fantastic pre-school 

learning opportunity with a huge investment in 

resources, a qualified full-time teacher and 

access to forest school sessions! 
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SEPTEMBER STAFFING 

From September the staffing for school will 

be as follows: 

Nursery – Ms Knowles / Mrs Smith 

Reception – Mrs Edwards / Mrs Wynne 

Year 1 – Mrs McCormick / Mrs Hughes 

Year 2 – Mr O’Leary / Miss Mikolajczak 

Year 3 – Miss Ford 

Year 4 – Mrs Hawkes / Miss Mikolajczak (Mon) 

Year 5 – Mrs Sheard / Mrs Williams (Thurs) 

Year 6 – Mrs Prescott / Mrs Williams (Fri) 

Forest schools will continue on Wednesdays 

– led by Mrs Williams and Mrs Sumner 

T.A’s Nursery: 

Tina Burke, Lynne Smith, Andrea Smith 

TA’s Reception: 

Jo Wynne, Angela Lancashire, 

TA’s School: 

Jennie Ward, Ellie Frost, Kirsty Roome, Amy 

Harrold, Gemma Brocklehurst 

Acorns Team: 

Amy Harrold, Stacey Mann, Ellie Frost, 

Angie Oakes, Andrea Smith 

Learning Mentor:  

Amy Harrold 

 

 

 

Autumn Term will 

commence on 

Tuesday 5th Sept.  

Half Term – Mon 30th 

October –Fri. 3rd Nov 

Break up for Xmas - 

Fri. 22nd December 

 


